
GBA Conference Reimbursement Request 
 

To be considered for a $75 reimbursement towards GBA conference registration, 
please answer the following questions and submit to the NWGBA treasurer. 
 
 

1. Are you a paid member of NWGBA? YES / NO 
 

2. Indicate which 3 of the following you have completed in the past 12 
months: 

 Instructor at the beekeeping short course 

 Instructor at the woodenware assembly workshop 

 Lead a honey extraction training for club members 

 Lead a beginner session 

 Was the main program speaker at a NWGBA meeting 

 Volunteered for the Honey Bees festival 

 Volunteered for the Walker County Ag Festival 

 Hosted a club-sponsored apiary visit 

 Served as on officer, board member, or sub-committee member 
 

3. Is a receipt of your GBA conference registration attached? YES / NO 
 
 


